
You've Got Mail!

Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2011
To: Snowflake Designer Extraordinaires
From: Snowflake Showroom
Re: SNOWFLAKE  APPLICATIONS

We LOVED your snowflake designs and want MORE! MORE! MORE! 
Your new product brought so much success in our Seattle Snowflake 
Showroom that we're opening a brand new Snowflake Showroom at 
Snoqualmie Summit!  You'll be able to see your snowflakes when we go 
tubing there later this month! Due to the high altitude at the Summit, 
snow falls in penta blocks. We need your help: make a NEW design 
with these shapes.  Then, use the T-chart to project how many shapes 
are needed for 2 flakes, 3 flakes, 4 flakes....it's a blizzard of shapes!!

Kaleidoscopes: Please begin Math Vitamin        Prisms: Please begin with Exploration  


